
 

 

 

AGENDA DISCUSSION ITEM 
 

 

DATE: 2025-02-24 
 

TO: Board of County Commissioners 
 

FROM: Dan Reyes – County Manager 

ITEM TITLE: DISCUSSION ITEM – Parking at the Extension Office 

 

Summary: 
 
This item is for the BoCC to consider parking cocnerns at the Extension Offices 

 
Last year, County staff at the University of Idaho, Teton County, Extension Department, explained that 

their Handicap parking spot had been removed when the gamble building daycare center was added to 

the School District campus where the Extension Office is located. They are concerned about potential 

incidents involving individuals that require accomadations. 

 

Last year, the Facilities Supervisor, Suzanne Astle, sent a letter to the City of Driggs asking for a 

handipcap parking spot. Some considerations surrounding this facility include: The building is not owned 

by Teton County; it is rented from a private party. The building is off of Highway 33, which is not a 

County or City of Driggs Road.  

 

This item is to discuss potential ways to ensure that all building users are considered when determining 

appropriate access to County operations. 
 

 

Attachments: 

 
Letter from Facilities Supervisor RE: Handicap Parking 


